
MINUTES OF MEETING 
MAY 10, 2011 
 
PRESENT 
Barbara Glover, Mary Ann Hall, Linda Garrett, Billie Nagorniak, Richard Nagorniak, Elena Lamberson, 
Gary Lamberson, Megan Lamberson, Bill Hall, Jeannette Myers.  Guest: Brendan Rice & Megan Glover. 
New Club members: Jeff & Natalie Misko, Marsia Frank, Nicole Rothen.  Welcome! 
 
President Barbara Glover called order at 7:15PM, Jason's Deli, West Ashley 
 
 Secretary Pam McHaffey was unable to attend. 
 
Treasurer Report - Jeannette Myers. Our mutual funds have grown by  $737. Checking Acct balance is 
$8670. Cindy Simmons of Weim Rescue of SC sent a check for $86 from donations at Bark To The Park in 
April. 
 
Rescue Report - Elena Lamberson 
We continue to make slow but steady strides in separating the Weimaraner Rescue of SC from GCWC. 
Linda Garrett is going to help us with the paperwork to apply to incorporate as a non profit & apply for 
501c3 status with the IRS.  After this is accomplished, we will open our own bank account, begin fund 
raising and find separate insurance coverage.  We have a good network of volunteers all over SC and 
neighboring states. Cindy Simmons, who is the PR rep for Weim Rescue of SC and several rescue 
volunteers made a great showing at Columbia's "Bark To The Park" last month and raised $86 in 
donations.  On May 21, Petsmart, West Ashley, has offered to host Weimaraner Rescue Day and we will 
bring our rescue dogs there to meet the public, hand out adoption applications and foster home 
applications.  We have about 9 dogs in foster homes available for adoption. 
 
Southern Futurity/Maturity & WCA Specialty - Elena Lamberson 
Things are going as well as can be expected.  Judge is still reported to be ill but as of today, says he is 
judging the Fut/Mat.  We passed around the trophy donation sheet and had several additions. Elena 
cannot attend this event and Janet Boggs has agreed to be the show chairman.  Elena will do as much 
paperwork as possible including proofing the premium list and working with WCA & Greenville clubs. 
 
Old Business - none 
 
New Business - Billie Nagorniak reported that she and Robin Clow have assembled a Raffle Basket from 
SC with lots of nice stuff in it to represent our club.  Mary Ann Hall will take it to the National specialty 
for the raffle.  GCWC appreciates their efforts and donated several items for the basket including 2 t 
shirts,  refrig magnet, a Weim shopping bag, Weim note cards and a deck of Weim playing cards. 
 
Bill Hall brought up the question: Should we buy a 4 wheeler?  Gary Lamberson said  it was not feasible 
to buy one when we only use it for 2 weekends in the year, and this would present a storage problem. 
He has a Gator that the club can use for the HT in Dec and Jan.  Also, we might offer to lease Scott 
Edward's 4 wheeler too. 
 
Wins & Brags 
Adjournment at 8:30PM 
 
Recorded by Elena Lamberson 


